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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – S16032216 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain 2015 and 2016 model 
year (WK) Jeep Grand Cherokee and (WD) Dodge Durango vehicles equipped with 
anti-lock 4-wheel disc brakes (sales code BR1, BR2, BR3, BR6, BR8 or BRY).  
 
NOTE: Vehicles equipped with high performance disc brakes (sales code BNN or 
BR4) are not involved in this recall. 
 
Some of the above vehicles may have been built with left front disc brake caliper 
housing that was cast from an incorrect material.  Under extreme brake application, the 
left front brake caliper housing may rupture.  A ruptured left front disc brake caliper 
housing could increase the vehicle’s stopping distance and cause a crash. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to inspect the date code on the left front 
disc brake caliper housing.  Any brake calipers found with a specific date code must be 
replaced. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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